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The last couple of months I’ve been busy with 1VDG online learning. Our first 
group zoom meeting was Sunday October 22, 2023. 
 
I’ve been visiting clubs in Region 1. Introducing myself, encouraging reporting and 
attendance at the District and State Convention as well as the Winter Retreat.  
 
Many more visitations on my calendar. Including the Super Braxton Pediatric 
Cancer Walk. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
1VDG Toni Gray 
 


